Invitation To Bid

The Robersonville Housing Authority will receive sealed bids until 10:30 A.M. local time on
December 8, 2023, at which time the bids will be publicly opened. Qualified contractors should
either mail or hand deliver their bids to 106 NW Railroad Street, Robersonville, NC 27871.
The envelope for the sealed bid should be labeled “Vinyl Siding Sealed Bid™.

The work shall consist of new vinyl siding for all buildings located in NC67-1 and NC67-2.

*See the Scope of Work and Specifications for a full description of work to be performed
and other requirements.

No pre-bid conference will be held. Contractors should make arrangements with the Housing
Authority to schedule a site visit for field measurements and to make themselves familiar with
existing conditions.

Contact: Jason Whitfield
Executive Director
Ph# 252-217-2283

The Robersonville Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids, and to waive
irregularities and informalities in the bidding. No bids may be withdrawn for a period of sixty
days subsequent to the opening of bids without the Housing Authority’s consent.
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